.y

STATE OF NEW MEXICO é—eﬁls{%;fgrf::-
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OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE
BRUCE KING ANITA LOCKWOOD 1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
GOVERNOR CABINET SECRETARY AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
(505) 046178

December 29, 1994

Rand Carroll

Counsel for NMOCD

PO BOX 2088

Santa Fe NM 87504-2088

RE: Coal Creek Oil Co. Graham #1 H-20-29N-11W,-API #30-045-08066
No Plugging Bond

Dear Rand:

On December 22, 1987 Charles Ghoulson found the referenced well uncapped and uncased. This
well is in a populated area within the Bloomfield City limits and poses a potential hazard.

Please docket a case calling for Coal Creek Oil Co., and all other interested parties, to appear
and show cause why the Graham #1 should not be plugged and abandon in accordance with a
division approved plugging program.

Sincerely,

Johnny Robinson
Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector

JR/sh

cc: Well file



